
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  w/e Friday 20th October, 2023 

Term Dates 
 

 

School closes for October half term on 

Thursday 19th October, 2023 
and reopens on   

Monday 30th October, 2023 
 

 

*NEW DATES ADDED* 
 

Click the calendar for all term dates,  

including dates for 2023/2024 & 2025 

 

The list is also available in the documents 

section of My Child At School. 

Open Morning 
 

We would like to invite families  
of pre-school children to visit  

Holy Family School and Nursery. 
Please tell your friends and family. 

 
See page 4 for details 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั to our weekly newsletter.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Holy Family Inspection 

 

This week we have welcomed Ofsted 

Inspectors to Holy Family School.   

 

We would like to thank everyone for the 

messages of support and for the lovely 

comments from families praising Holy 

Family School. 

 

New School Meals Menu 

A new school meals menu developed by the 
BHCET catering team will served to pupils from 

Monday 30th October, 2023. 

The new menu is available on our website, link 

below.  It has also been added to the documents 
section of My Child At School.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact us with any questions. 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/

school-meals/ 

First Holy Communion 

Thank you to families who were able to 

attend the First Holy Communion 

meeting this week. 

Details and other dates are available on 

the website and My Child At School. 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/first-

holy-communion/ 

Year 1 & Year 2 Liturgy 
 

Celebrating The Word 
 

Thank you to all families who joined 
the children in Church and then came 
along to the school hall for 
refreshments afterwards. 

 

School Photographs 
 

Tempest Photographers will be in school to 
take photographs of the children on 

Tuesday 14th November, 2023. 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Term-Dates-v051023.pdf
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-meals/
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-meals/
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/first-holy-communion/
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/first-holy-communion/


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week. 

Moeed A Esther B Luna C Felicity M Adam H 

 Elsie H Hanzallah A Qanta Z  

     

     
 

Year 6 Swimming 
 
There will be no swimming lesson on Friday  
3rd November, 2023 as the Dolphin Centre pool 
is closed.  Lessons will resume the  following 
week. 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars 
are 

 
 

Year 4 
 

Congratulations! 

 

In support of the Royal British 

Legion, poppies will be on sale in 

school after half term. Please visit 

the link below to find out more 

about this year’s Poppy Appeal 

https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/?

_gl=1*1u6j218*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI

jqikzpuCggMVhKztCh17XAl9EAAYASAAEgKF

7vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds 

https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/?_gl=1*1u6j218*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIjqikzpuCggMVhKztCh17XAl9EAAYASAAEgKF7vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/?_gl=1*1u6j218*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIjqikzpuCggMVhKztCh17XAl9EAAYASAAEgKF7vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/?_gl=1*1u6j218*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIjqikzpuCggMVhKztCh17XAl9EAAYASAAEgKF7vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/?_gl=1*1u6j218*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIjqikzpuCggMVhKztCh17XAl9EAAYASAAEgKF7vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds


School News 

 

There is definitely a lot of Autumn Fun 

in Nursery.  Miss Coleman, Mrs 
Backhouse and the children really 
enjoy exploring the woodland area. 

 
Welcoming Bishop Stephen 

 

This week two of our pupils attended a 
special event organised by the Bishop 
Hogarth Catholic Education Trust to 

welcome Bishop Stephen.  A choir and 
group of dancers made up of children 

from all Trust schools performed.  
Both Holy Family children were 
amazing and did a brilliant job 

representing our school.  We are so 
proud of them. 

 

Here are Year 4 
on their recent 

trip to 
Segedunum Fort.  

They had a 
brilliant day 
learning all 

about Roman 
life. 

 
 

Year 2 have also had 
an exciting History 
lesson.  The class 
debated what has 
made the biggest 
impact on society 
today from Queen 

Victoria’s era.  

 

Children in Reception Class have been busy 
making aliens, just like the ones in their book, 

Come To Tea At Planet Zum Zee. 

 

Year 1 are enjoying their Vincent Van 
Gogh art topic and have wasted no time 
creating their own version of the picture 
‘Starry Night.  We can’t wait to see the 

pictures when they are finished. 




